
The meeting was called to order by President Art N2AJO promptly at 7:30 
P.M. 

The salute to the flag was recited and all present were asked to introduce 
themselves. Thirty members were present. 

New members Michael Kish KC2RRJ and Robert Sama KD2ROF were approved on 
motions of Matt N2UG and Bob W2OD and unanimous approval of members 
present. 

In view of the resignation of John Chunga KC2YWL as Treasurer due to the illness 
of his wife demanding his free time for her care, nominations for the vacant 
position were received by Bob W2OD GSARA Trustee. Art Goldberg W2NAZ was 
the sole nominee. It was noted that an official election would be held at the May 
15 Business meeting. 

The meeting was given over to Randy Smith WU2S who presented and explained 
his Amateur Radio Emergency Data Network project which is a high-speed 
multimedia mesh networking system to support communications to emergency 
responders. 

The meeting was closed at 8:36 p.m. 

  

John King KA2F Secretary 

  

(50/50 raffles were discontinued for the club at this meeting due to violation of 
state and local gaming laws.) 

 


